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Dragon’s Dish

Updates from the Forest

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday

February 12

Online Registration
opens for the
2024-2025 school year

Grades 4-6 Handbells -

February 13

Basketball Intramurals
(Gr 3-4) at lunch
recess

Fundraising Society
Mtg @ 5:15 pm

School Council Mtg @

February 14

Fancy Day

Grades 3-6 Choir -!

February 15

Basketball Intramurals
(Gr 5-6) at lunch
recess

Hot Lunch (if ordered)

Kindergarten Open
House 6-7 pm

February 16

PD Day, No school for
students

6:30 pm

Dear Forest Green Families,

Shumka Dancers

We have the Shumka dancers coming for our next cultural event on February 22 at 1:30pm. The
performance will be approximately 45 minutes. The performers will be showcasing two
Ukrainian dances, describing all of their costumes, and showing the students how to do two
moves. They will end the performance with a question and answer session. Parents are
welcome to join us!

Kindergarten Open House

We are excited to extend a warm invitation to our upcoming Kindergarten Open House! Join us
on February 15th from 6:00 to 7:00 PM for an informative and interactive evening where you
can learn all about our kindergarten program.

This event is designed to provide you with a glimpse into our school community, curriculum, and
the enriching experiences we offer for our youngest learners. You'll have the opportunity to meet
our dedicated kindergarten teachers, tour our vibrant classrooms, and discover how we foster a
nurturing and stimulating environment for your child's growth and development.

Whether you're a returning parent or considering enrolling your child in kindergarten for the first
time, this event is a fantastic opportunity to ask questions, gather information, and get a
firsthand look at what makes our kindergarten program special.

We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our Kindergarten Open House on February
15th. Together, let's embark on an exciting journey of learning and discovery!

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!


https://forestgreen.psd.ca/download/361874
https://www.facebook.com/fgdragonspsd70
https://www.instagram.com/fgdragons/
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/announcements
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/announcements
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/
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We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either

780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)

School Council & the Fundraising Society

Purdys Chocolates

It's that time of the year! Spring is coming and so is the Easter bunny!! Why not help the bunny
out and order your treats from Purdy’s . 25% of proceeds will go to Forest Green School.

Online ordering:

Go to https://www.purdys.com

Click “Register” or "Login”

Join our group by typing in: 25555 (Our customer number).
Invite your friends and family to join our group and Shop Online!

Important:

The more info you can add to your order the better. Please remember this is run by volunteer
parents of Forest Green School. If you are ordering via a family member or friend of Forest
Green please add their name to your order.

e Online orders due by: February 29th. Please note that any online pending orders will be
deleted by the system as of March 1st.

e Pick up orders at the school March 18th, there is a possibility the orders will be early so
watch our Facebook page.

Read-a-thon
Read-a-thons actually get your reader excited about reading and it gives friends and family the
opportunity to encourage your child to read even more.

Our Read-a-thon starts Monday February 26, 2024.

About one week before our Read-a-thon starts we will send home instructions on how to
activate your reader's personal page. This is where you will be able to view and record their
progress.

We encourage you to activate your reader’s account today by clicking on

https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/323738373937 and following the simple instructions.

We've chosen Read-a-thon because it will not take much of your time, gives your child a reason
to read and helps in the development of stronger reading skills.

We hope EVERYONE participates.

Sincerely,
Your Fundraising Society


mailto:forestgreen@psd.ca
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/ALG3otnTMsXtVhRfUkycJw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnpNETP0QXaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cucHVyZHlzLmNvbS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmW9k53DZT4zWR9SE2xlYWguYW5kcmV3c0Bwc2QuY2FYBAAAAAI~
https://www.read-a-thon.com/readers/r/323738373937

